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ALL RESIDENTS OF MUNSON TOWNSHIP ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT MUNSON TOWNSHIP WILL HOLD A PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST ON SATURDAY, MARCH 7, 2020 AT 10:00 AM. LOCATION OF THE TEST BEING THE MUNSON TOWN HALL, LOCATED AT 23857 CO RD 23, RICHMOND, MN. THE PURPOSE OF THIS TEST IS TO ENSURE THAT THE AUTOMARK VOTING MACHINE IS IN WORKING ORDER FOR THE MUNSON TOWNSHIP GENERAL ELECTION ON MARCH 10, 2020. THIS TEST IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.


BONI BEHNEN
MUNSON TOWNSHIP CLERK
DATED FEBRUARY 5, 2020
